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Tuesday, September 20…………………….Parents and Pastries, 8:30 in CLC 
Tuesday, September 20.Author, Duncan Tonatiuh Reads His Book, 6:00 in Auditorium 
Wednesday, September 28……………….Student/Educator/Parent Conferences 
Thursday, September 29…………………..Student/Educator/Parent Conferences 
Thursday, September 29…………………..Early Out Day, Students Released at 12:40 
Friday, September 30………………………..No School 

 
Principal’s Message 
 Breakfast in the Classroom has had a great start at Mountain View.  Students are 
following expectations by taking their breakfast to the classroom quietly and eating 
respectfully.  We do want to remind parents that federal requirements don’t allow parents or 
siblings of students to eat the breakfast provided to students.  Thank you for your help with 
this. 
 Last week a letter was sent home describing School Community Councils.  On the 
bottom of that form, you may fill out that you are interested in serving on the council and 
return that form to the office.  All School Community Council interest forms must be turned in 
by 4:00 tomorrow, September 15, to be considered for the election.  Thank you for your 
interest in serving the students and school community. 

Reading by Award Winning Author 
 Mountain View Elementary invites you to attend a reading by author, Duncan Tonatiuh.  
Mr. Tonatiuh has won many awards for the children’s books he has authored and illustrated.  
He will read one of his books to the audience in our school’s auditorium at 6:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, September 20.  We hope you will join us for this special opportunity. 

Parents and Principals 
 The principals would love to meet you, share what is new at Mountain View, and answer 
any questions you might have.  Our next Parents and Principals discussion will be held in the 
Community Learning Center on Tuesday, September 20 at 8:30.  We hope to see you there. 

Learning Lab 
 Mountain View’s Learning Lab has begun.  The Learning Lab is a place students can go 
for after school homework help and tutoring.  The lab is a drop in program.  This means that 
students are not required to stay for the entire program and are not required to attend daily.  
Students can come when they have homework or need some extra help.  After homework is 
complete, students will be able to participate in other engaging learning activities.  Students 
must have a signed registration form before attending the program.  Those forms can be found 
in the front office or in the Community Learning Center (CLC) office.  The program ends at 5:00.  
Students then have the opportunity to join the Mountain View after school program for Kids 
Café in the cafeteria.  The Learning Lab is open Monday-Thursday from 3:10  to 5:00 p.m.  


